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Docket No. 50-244

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation
ATTN: Mr. John E. Maier

Vice President
Electric and Steam Production

89 East Avenue
Rochester, New York 14649

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-244/81-01

iE FlLE COP,— "'.„~~„,4 =

This refers to your letter dated June 29, 1981, which is an additional
response to our letter dated March 25, 1981.

Thank y'ou for informing us of the additional corrective and preventive
actions documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during
a future inspection of your licensed program.

~

~Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

g/g.a arm
Boyce H. Grier
Director

CC:
Harry H. Voigt, Esquire
Central Records (3 copies)
PPg, N SXC
cPDA.

bcc: I

Document Management Branch TIDC (For Distribution)
REG: I Reading Room
State of New York
NRC Resident Inspector

Blumberg Caphton Martin G ie
P/iP'/lg/Pl 7)lg/S-I
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